
      
 

JOINT STATEMENT 

 
THE REGULATION OF HEDGE FUNDS IN SOUTH AFRICA 

EXTENSION OF DEADLINE FOR PUBLIC COMMENT

 

 

Following several extension requests from industry stakeholders, the Financial 

Services Board and National Treasury hereby extend the deadline for submission of 

comments on the proposed Notice for the Regulation of Hedge Funds from 23 May 

to 30 May 2014.  

 
The draft Regulations are available on the official websites of the Financial Services 

Board (www.fsb.co.za) and National Treasury (www.treasury.gov.za).  

 
 
Issued by: Financial Services Board and National Treasury 

Date: 21 May 2014 
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